
 

 
 

 

04 November 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas Lunch – 8th December, 2021          
 
The Christmas Lunch will be served on Wednesday 8th December 2021 – the menu choice is attached 
to this letter. 
 
If you would like your child/children to have lunch please complete the form below and return to the 
school by  Friday 26th November, 2021. Caterlink need to know the numbers for all children, so even 
if your child is in Reception/Year 1 or Year 2 and is entitled to Universal Free School Meals, you still 
need to complete and return this form.   
 
All meals must be paid for by the cashless system operated by Caterlink, if your child/children are in 
KS2 or Nursery and require a Christmas Lunch please can you complete the slip below.  If your child is 
in KS2 and entitled to Free School Meals, then please tick the box below. 
 
For all those that do not want a Christmas Lunch or Vegetarian Christmas Lunch then please can 
you make sure that your child brings in a packed lunch, as there are no jacket potato options on 
this day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
School Office Team 
Meridian Primary School and Nursery 
 

Christmas Lunch – 8th December 2021 
I would like my child/children to have Christmas Lunch: 

 
Childs Name: 
 
Class: 

My child is in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and entitled to Universal Free School Meals     
(No payment required) 
 
My child is in KS2 and Nursery and I have paid Caterlink 
 
My child is in KS2 and entitled to Free School Meals (no payment required) 
 

My child would like a vegetarian option                                                                                          

 


